December 2020

Water Report

WATER PLANT

During this last month, we have experienced heavy rains in which caused slides in many
parts of southeast Alaska. These heavy rains have increased the need for flushing the reservoir
and also caused modifications to the SOP. Ditches, one by one are getting cleared out by hand to
increase flow and keep water off the roads which in turn will be less ice. Shut offs have been
found that were not previously documented and future curb stops will be found and documented
as well and plans made to document corporate stops and upgrade to curb stops.

SEAPORT

Seaport organization is slowly taking shape, few projects pending. Have identified some
leaks in the main warehouse in the rafters and will make corrective action.

MISC.

Continued drain and ditch clearing and continued pmcs of the city and other areas under saxman
control.
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